| am a long time resident of Santee who will be directly effected by the
building of this power plant. I live in the Highlands Mobile Home Park which
will overlook the planned location of the plant.

My father, now deceased was a retired Air Force Lt. Coronal. His name

was Raymond Michael Ziegmont and he and my mother lived in this home
for 23 years, | have now lived here for 12 years. He spend several years of his
life dedicated to this park and assisted in creating a long term lease on this
land. Part of the contract he helped write was to allow the residents right of
first refusal if the land came up for sale. It did and about 1 year ago we, as a
group, purchased our land giving us the long term security my father hoped
for all the residents here. Needless to say, building a power plant which will
literally become the view from our windows is an appalling notion. It
undoubtedly will also have a profound effect of the value of the land we
just bought. My father spent 23 years serving his country and many more
serving his community and to have this be the outcome is heart sickening to
me. | know there is ample open land elsewhere that is not near a school, or
a protected wildlife area or huge swath of homes that will be deleteriously
effected by pollution, fire hazard and lowering of land values. | know there
will also be numerous power lines that will radiate out from the plant
further destroying the environment and the esthetic natural beauty of our
little valley. Please, do the right thing and find another location for the
residents of Santee and in memory of my father, a decorated military hero

and man who loved his neighbors and the city of Santee.
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From: Public Adviser's Office

To: Optical System, Docket

Date: 3/30/2012 11:25 AM

Subject: Quail Brush Generation power Plant DOCKET NO. 11-AFC-03
cc Jennings, Jennifer; Solorio, Eric

Attachments: QUAIL POWER PLANT LETTER.doc

Sent to Public Adviser's Office on 3/27/12:
Dear Ms Murphy:

thank you for your response. | have attached a copy of the body of my e-mail and |
would be most appreciative if you would post it for me. | will keep the links you sent as

well for upcoming meetings about the proposed power plant site. Again, thank you.

Mika Ziegmont
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